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Question for written answer E-001143/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Hugues Bayet (S&D) 

Subject: Cyberstalking 

The European Games Developer Federation (EGDF) has issued a statement condemning hatred and 
discrimination in the video game industry. This statement comes in the wake of the recent increase in 
death threats against female figures in the gaming industry. 

The EGDF has thus raised the issue of cyberstalking. This problem also affects the protection of 
children online. 

Will the Commission consider taking action against this form of cyberstalking? 

 


